After a brief hiatus due to the COVID-19 breakout, I am happy to |
report that we are back to meeting in our meeting house at our |
regular time. The pandemic did cause us to develop the ability to |
meet virtually, and I am happy to say that our services are now being
"broadcast" on Twitch at http://twitch.tv/wpbc_live.



